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The Violence Against Women Act (“VAWA”) has recently been reauthorized and amended. VAWA is a federal 
law that protects individuals who are survivors of domestic violence, dating violence, sexual assault, and 
stalking, regardless of sex, sexual orientation, or gender identity. VAWA includes protections for survivors who 
are applying for or residing in covered housing programs.  On March 15, 2022, President Biden signed into law 
the Consolidated Appropriations Act of 2022, which included the Violence Against Women Act 
Reauthorization Act of 2022 (“VAWA 2022”). VAWA 2022 reauthorizes, amends, and strengthens VAWA. Many 
of VAWA’s amendments took effect on October 1, 2022. 

The attached letter summarizes the key changes to the law that are relevant to covered housing providers, 
including HOPWA grantees and project sponsors. 

_______________________________________________________________ 
Housing is a structural intervention in ending the HIV epidemic in the United States.  
Each year, HOPWA ensures housing stability for more than 100,000 American households that are low-income and living 
with HIV.  
Want to know more about HOPWA?  Go to https://www.hud.gov/program_offices/comm_planning/hopwa 
 

 
 
 
 
########################################################################  

We hope that you will want to continue receiving information from HUD.  
We safeguard our lists and do not rent, sell, or permit the use of our lists by others, at any time, for any reason.  
 
HUD COVID-19 Resources and Fact Sheets 

  

 

If you wish to be added or removed from this mail list, please go here and follow the instructions to either subscribe or 
unsubscribe.  

https://www.hud.gov/program_offices/comm_planning/hopwa
https://www.hud.gov/coronavirus
https://www.hud.gov/subscribe/signup?listname=Housing%20Opportunities%20for%20Persons%20with%20AIDS%20Program&list=HOPWA-L



